SNAP No-Interview Conference Call

Oct 24, 2012

Attending: Heidi Wormwood (facilitator), Sandy Ambrose, Kate Scott, Belit Burke (SNAP Policy); Suanny (Hillsboro SSP), Jenny (Hillsboro APD); Dwight Fillmore (Beaverton SSP); Robin Shaw, Linda Wayne (Washington County PC), Karen Gulliver (APD/AAA Field Services)
Reminders from Heidi:

· September data from pilot and control branches was due to Dawn on October 8. She has sent two reminder e-mails and must submit the data this Friday, October 26. 

· The next Governance Board meeting will be November 2.  They will look at the results of the pre-pilot case reviews and the September data reports.
Concerns/Updates:

1. Things are going well at WCPC.  They are a little further out than they would like, but expect to catch up.  Staff like the new process.  Support staff put packets of work together in the morning: in the evening, the managers reprioritize work that was not completed.  Very manual process.
2. Hillsboro APD is doing well with much lower volume than SSP.  The pilot is more challenging for support staff than for case workers, who adjusted quickly.  Support staff had to learn to give out blank applications and review for completeness.
3. Beaverton SSP has the transfer process worked out well.  One person is assigned to scanning documents into EDMS.
4. We discussed whether APD/AAA offices have access to EDMS.  Many do not, so transfers should be handled by scanning the documents in office, then attaching to an e-mail addressed to the receiving branch’s transfer e-mail.  This works both ways between SSP and APD.  SSP offices should stop processing the applications for clients 60 and over.
5. Will work flow processing become available in EDMS?  This system has been used for several years by the OHP processing branch (5503), allowing them to track exactly where a scanned document is in process.  Belit will ask about it at this afternoon’s OIC meeting, because there are several questions about how the new Oracle products under Modernization will integrate with existing technology.
Next conference call will be on Halloween, and then we will determine whether they should continue to be scheduled weekly.
